Cap\J(chan
Watershed Board

Jill Thompson <jill@cowichanwatershedboard.ca>

DFO Staffing Update

Higgins, Linda (she, her / elle, la) (DFO/MPO) <Linda.Higgins@dfo-mpo.gc.ca> 4 April 2024 at 20:28
To: Danielle Paydli <danni@cowichanwatershedboard.ca>, "dslade@telus.net" <dslade@telus.net>, Darin George <councillor.darin@cowichantribes.com>,
"ksandhu@lakecowichan.ca" <ksandhu@lakecowichan.ca>, Michelle Staples <mayorstaples@duncan.ca>, "alison.nicholson@cvrd.bc.ca" <alison.nicholson@cvrd.bc.ca>,
"tim.kulchyski@cowichantribes.com" <tim.kulchyski@cowichantribes.com>, "david@anderson-victoria.com" <david@anderson-victoria.com>, CVRD Chair Aaron Stone
<chairperson@cvrd.bc.ca>, "omb@uvic.ca" <omb@uvic.ca>, Stuart Pagaduan <stuart.pagaduan@cowichantribes.com>, "shannon.waters@islandhealth.ca"
<shannon.waters@islandhealth.ca>, "dkfroese@gmail.com" <dkfroese@gmail.com>, Chief Lydia Hwitsum <chief@cowichantribes.com>, Jill Thompson
<jill@cowichanwatershedboard.ca>, "mayor@duncan.ca" <mayor@duncan.ca>, "councillor.chris@cowichantribes.com" <councillor.chris@cowichantribes.com>,
"councillor.swustussr@cowichantribes.com" <councillor.swustussr@cowichantribes.com>

Cc: "Freeman, Sheila (she, her / elle, la) (DFO/MPO)" <Sheila.Freeman@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>, "Pellett, Kevin" <Kevin.Pellett@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>

| am writing to let you know of a recent staffing change that is effective immediately. | have been provided with an opportunity to take a work assignment for the next
year to further my growth and career development. This is not a decision that | made lightly, particularly when looking at relationships that I've built working with you.

However, | do take comfort knowing that we have staff and teams in place to work with, support and continue to advance fisheries work in the Cowichan Watershed.

Over the next year, Sheila Freeman will be acting as the South Coast Area Director. Sheila will be transitioning into this assignment and assuming my role. Sheila will be
introducing herself over the coming days and weeks as she transitions into her new role.

| would like to take the time to thank you for your patience and understanding during this transition period, and look forward to seeing everyone in the near future.

Thank you,

Linda Higgins, South Coast Area Director (She/Her/Elle)

Fisheries and Oceans Canada/Government of Canada

65 Front Street, Nanaimo, BC V9R 5H9

Linda.Higgins@dfo-mpo.gc.ca Tel: Cel: 250 802-6753
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